
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to inform you that this year, throughout advent, we are going to take part in a 

reverse advent calendar. 

This year we will not be requesting cash donations for our Christmas jumper day, instead we 

would like everyone to try and bring in one donation throughout December. 

We can only accept deodorant, body wash, sanitary products, toothpaste or toothbrushes. 

Please only bring these items in. 

All the items we collect will be given to Father Hudson’s Caritas. This links to the CST 

principal of preferential option for the poor, represented by Poppy the Popokotea. This also 

links to all the values and virtues at Our Lady of Grace. 

These donations will help those in need. We thank you for helping those who need it. 

 

Kind Regards 

The Chaplaincy Team 
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